
Ditch Maintenance update
From: clerk@boylestoneparishcouncil.gov.uk <clerk@boylestoneparishcouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: Thu, 7 Nov, 2024 at 5:39 pm
To: clerk@boylestoneparishcouncil.gov.uk

Dear Parishioner,
 
Please use the following link for an update on the latest situation regarding road flooding and ditches maintenance work that has been
occurring in the village.
 
https://www.boylestoneparishcouncil.gov.uk/uploads/2024-11-07-ditch-maintenance-update.pdf?v=1731000589 
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Peter Bambury
Clerk to the Parish Council
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